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June 14th, 2017 
 
 
K. Scherr  
Managing Director Environmental & Engineering Services and City Engineer 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on June 13th, 2017 resolved: 
 

22. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 6th Report of the Transportation 
Advisory Committee, from its meeting held on May 23, 2017: 
 
a) the Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) Terms of Reference BE REFERRED to the 

Civic Administration to review and report back to the Civic Works Committee with respect 
to a review of the overlapping of Advisory Committee mandates of the Cycling Advisory 
Committee and the Transportation Advisory Committee; 

 
b) the attached 2017 Transportation Advisory Committee work plan BE APPROVED; and, 
 
c) clauses 1 through 5 and clauses 8 through 11, BE RECEIVED; 
 
 it being noted that the Civic Works Committee heard a delegation from A. Stratton, 
 Chair, TAC, with respect to this matter.(22/11/CWC) 
 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/kmm 
 
cc: Chair and Members, Transportation Advisory Committee 
 Chair and Members, Cycling Advisory Committee 
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